
LEGAL NOTICE OF AVALIBILITY  

FY 2023-2024 TENTATIVE BUDGETS FOR THE TOWN AND ROAD DIVISION  

TOWNSHIP OF NAPERVILLE, DUPAGE COUNTY, ILLINOIS 

 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Township of Naperville, DuPage County, 

Illinois, pursuant 50 ILCS 330/3, has authorized the display of the tentative Fiscal Year 2023-

2024 Budget for the Township and tentative budget for the Road Division during the May 9th, 

2023 Regular Board Meeting. A copy said budgets is on file and available for inspection by 

appointment only for any interested party in the office of the Township Clerk, Township of 

Naperville, 139 Water Street, Naperville, Illinois 60540, weekdays, between the hours of 8:30 

p.m. to 4:30 p.m. An electronic copy of said budgets will also be available for inspection at 

http://www.napervilletownship.com. 

/s/ Nate Sippel, Township Clerk 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

NOTICE IS HEARBY GIVEN that the Board of Trustees of the Township of Naperville, 

DuPage County, Illinois, will hold a Public Hearing on June 13th, 2023 at 7:00 p.m., in the 

Township Administrative Office, located at 139 Water Street, Naperville, Illinois to discuss the 

Fiscal Year 2023-2024 Budget for the Township and Road Division as required by 50 ILCS 

330/3; Illinois Municipal Budget Law. All persons desiring to be heard shall have an opportunity 

to present testimony concerning said budget, or by emailing NateS@napervilletownship.com.  

    

/s/ Nate Sippel, Township Clerk 


